
Feedback Request for Peer Tutoring 

Program 

Dear [Tutor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to improve the Peer Tutoring 

Program, we are seeking feedback from our tutors to better understand your experiences and 

suggestions. 

We would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few moments to provide your feedback on the 

following: 

• Your overall experience as a peer tutor. 

• Any challenges you faced during the tutoring sessions. 

• Suggestions for improving the program. 

• Additional resources you believe would be beneficial. 

Please respond by [Deadline Date] to ensure your feedback is included in our review process. 

Your insights are invaluable to us, and we want to ensure the program meets the needs of both 

tutors and tutees. 

Thank you for your time and commitment to helping others succeed! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


